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RELEVANT FACT 

 
 
 

Following the Relevant Fact released last October 14th 2016 regarding the 
increase of the stake in Transportadora de Gas del Perú (TgP), the 
Company announces that, after the fulfillment of the relevant precedent 
conditions, in this day, Enagás, through its subsidiary Enagás Internacional 
S.L.U., has completed the acquisition of the 2.96 % of TgP, increasing its 
participation from 25.98% to 28.94%. The total amount of the transaction 
is USD63 Million. 
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